
 
 

8th September 2023 

KINDERGARTEN EXCURSION TO NARRABEEN COASTAL CENTRE 

 

Dear Parents,  

In Term 4, Week 1, Kindergarten students will be attending an excursion at the Coastal Environment 

Centre, Narrabeen. The children will be participating in a program, with their Year 6 Buddies, to 

investigate the needs of living things and the importance of places that they live. This aligns with our 

Science unit of work, ‘Living Things’. 

On Wednesday 11th October, students in K Orange, K Yellow & K Blue will attend with their Year 6 

Buddies in 6S & 6C. 

On Thursday 12th October, students in K Green & K Red will attend with their Year 6 Buddies in 6D. 

Students will travel by bus and need to be at school at 8.45am for roll call. Students will return to 

school by 3pm for a regular afternoon dismissal.  

Students need to wear their sports uniform, hat and sunscreen. Please pack fruit break, morning 

tea, lunch and a refillable drink bottle in a small backpack. The Environment Centre encourages 

students to bring an earth friendly lunch as there are no bins. Students should also bring a spare pair 

of socks as they are going to be exposed to water. In case of bad weather, a raincoat should be 

packed, please do not bring umbrellas. 

We require two parent helpers from each class to assist us on the excursion. Unfortunately, we are 

unable to include babies and toddlers. If you would like to join us, please indicate on the permission 

slip and we will confirm as soon as possible.  

 

Many thanks, 

Kindergarten Teachers 


